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4th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I hope you and your family are all well?  Next week is the planned return to school for all pupils.  We have 

been working hard over the summer to ensure the school is ready for the first day, putting in place all the 

safety measures in line with the Government’s guidance.   

 

As you will know from the media there a number of measures we have had to put in place to be able to 

accept the children in school, these were sent to you before the beginning of the summer holidays.  I have 

attached the letter again and some further documentation/ guidance you will need before the children return 

on Tuesday 8th September.  I would ask you read it carefully and please abide by the timings and systems 

that we have put in place.  It may take a few days to get use to the new procedures, but I am sure we can all 

work together to make it a smooth drop off and pick up for all the children and adults on site. 

 

Attached to the email is: 

 

• A copy of the letter sent at the beginning of the summer holidays with times and what you need to 

know. 

• Maps of the one way system for moving around school when dropping off and picking up the 

children. 

 

The DFE has produced guidance what parents and carers need to know about early years providers, schools 

and colleges in the autumn term. Click here for the document  

 

The staff and I are looking forward to welcoming the children and parents back to school next week. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Russell 

 

Headteacher 
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